Troop 394 Summer Class B T-Shirt Design Contest

The T-shirt will be worn to identify our troop at Bartle summer camp and as the troop’s Class B uniform
for Summer 2013. Design contest open to all scouts (regardless if attending camp). Designs due no later
than TUESDAY, APRIL 23™. Voting to be held at the 4/23 troop meeting. Approximate cost to purchase
a shirt will be $10.

Color of T-shirt fabric:

Color of print/ink on shirt (maximum of 2):

If including a design on back of shirt, please use second template sheet for design.

Questions? Contact Cyndi Campbell at clcampbell33@gmail.com or 816-792-0163. Final pricing and
ordering to be available in early May.



mailto:clcampbell33@gmail.com

203 N
" Rm\%gdr% Ayrow - eV fenzie

Sout Name  » Rank

Troop 394 Summer Class B T-Shirt Design Contest

The T-shirt will be worn to identify our troop at Bartle summer camp and as the troop’s Class B uniform
for Summer 2013. Design contest open to all scouts (regardless if attending camp). Designs due no later
than TUESDAY, APRIL 23™. Voting to be held at the 4/23 troop meeting. Approximate cost to purchase
a shirt will be $10.

Color of T-shirt fabric:

Color of print/ink on shirt (maximum of 2):

If including a design on back of shirt, please use second template sheet for design.

Questions? Contact Cyndi Campbell at clcampbell33@gmail.com or 816-792-0163. Final pricing and
ordering to be available in early May.



mailto:clcampbell33@gmail.com

